





Monte), and the Rosemead H.S. Auditorium Lighting project. Additions to
existing projects include the basketball courts/batting cage at Arroyo H.S.
and the basketball courts at Rosemead H.S.

The newest members of the COC have not visited sites but intend to do so in
the summer as to familiarize us with the work that is being done reported.
Board members will be invited to accompany us. Last year’s visit of sites
including Arroyo H.S., Rosemead H.S. and the District Office took place in
August of 2011.

The COC would also like to thank district staff for maintaining a line of
open and direct communication as well as being transparent as possible to
ensure that the COC is adequately informed of all happenings. Obviously
there have been many changes to the management of the Bond construction
program, but the increased transparency and provision of communication to
the COC members has been greatly appreciated.

The COC looks forward to it’s second quarterly meeting of 2012, to be held
next week, as we anticipate some new construction beginning on the many
of the worthwhile projects as early as this fall so as to benefit students,
teachers and the community.





